
Dear Parent/Guardian:

This year we will be introducing annual physicals. This will take place on Wednesday, June 9th and
Thursday, June 10th, between the hours of 2:30-6:30pm at Lacey Township High School by appointment
only.  Your child must be accompanied by an adult. We highly encourage you to see your home physician
as there will be only so many appointments available. As per our school doctor, Brielle Orthopedic, there
will be no alternate appointments available until June 2022.

The completion of physicals is a multi-step process. If you choose to have our school doctor complete
your child’s physical, the first step is to complete the Physical Evaluation Form provided below, which
can also be found on our school website. Please have the Physical Evaluation History Form and Health
History Update Questionnaire printed, filled out, and ready to be provided to the doctor on the day of your
child’s physical. This paperwork must be completed prior to your child’s scheduled physical time. Then,
you must schedule a time for your child to have their physical completed on either June 9th or 10th.
Please note: there are limited appointments available through our school doctor. This will be a
first-come-by-appointment-only basis.

If you choose to take your child to your own physician, the same two forms (Physical Evaluation History
Form and Health History Update Questionnaire) must be completed, signed, and submitted to the nurse
and you must allow a full calendar week for our physician to review and approve it before your child is
cleared to participate.

The final step of the process for your child to be cleared for sports participation, is for you and your child
to register with the FAMILY ID program. The Family ID program can be found by going to our
school’s website, www.laceyschools.org under Lacey Athletics. Please note any and all health concerns
on the FamilyID forms.

The log-in and password you create will be used by you for the duration of your child’s enrollment at
Lacey Township.  All consent forms and the Health History Update Questionnaire will be filed once
approved by your school nurse.

Like the many other changes this year has brought, we appreciate your cooperation in this new process.
We look forward to the 2021-2022 athletic season and can not wait to continue to cheer on your athletes!

If you have any questions please call the Athletic Office at (609) 971-2020 ext. 2043.

Please click on the both links below to print and complete.  The additional link is to sign up for an
appointment.

Physical Evaluation Health Form Physical Sign-up Form

Health History Update Questionnaire

http://www.laceyschools.org
https://www.laceyschools.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=233&dataid=16059&FileName=athleticphysicalsform.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe6zlrgpE4ctM8oFx1nhGqbAHnuaCSk54XksV5Qm0qyCNK6hg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.laceyschools.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=233&dataid=26261&FileName=health%20history%20update-2020.pdf

